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CIRCULAR COMMUNICATION TO COMMISSIONERS 
AND CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS 

IWC.CCG.647 
 
 

Letter from the USA Commissioner 
 

 
Please find attached a letter from Bill Hogarth, USA Commissioner to IWC, that he has requested be circulated 
to all Contracting Governments.  The letter refers to a recent unauthorised gray whale hunt. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 
Secretary to the Commission 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


